
City of Pensacola

Memorandum

222 West Main Street
Pensacola, FL  32502

File #: 20-00041 City Council 1/16/2020

LEGISLATIVE ACTION ITEM

SPONSOR: City Council Member Ann Hill

SUBJECT:

WORKSHOP PERTAINING TO THE WEST CERVANTES STREET ROAD DIET BEING PLACED
ON THE TRANSPORTATION PLANNING ORGANIZATION (TPO) LONG-TERM PLAN.

RECOMMENDATION:

That City Council conduct a workshop on Monday, February 3, 2020 at 4:00 p.m. to discuss Phase II
of the West Cervantes Street project, the Road Diet.

HEARING REQUIRED:   No Hearing Required

SUMMARY:

The West Cervantes Street project has been divided into two Phases, Safety and Road Diet.

Phase I, the Safety Phase is currently underway. Phase II, the Road Diet, will need a request to be
made to the TPO to include this project within their long-range plan.

This workshop will allow City Council to gather further information and knowledge about the project
and develop a plan of action for the project to be presented to the TPO for future consideration.

PRIOR ACTION:

None

FUNDING:

N/A

FINANCIAL IMPACT:

None

STAFF CONTACT:

Don Kraher, Council Executive
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ATTACHMENTS:

None

PRESENTATION:     No
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